Cannock Chase Clinical Commissioning Group
East Staffordshire Clinical Commissioning Group
North Staffordshire Clinical Commissioning Group
South East Staffordshire and Seisdon Peninsula Clinical Commissioning Group
Stafford and Surrounds Clinical Commissioning Group
Stoke-on-Trent Clinical Commissioning Group



Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent CCGs' Headquarters First Floor

Staffordshire Place 2
Stafford
ST16 2LP

StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstokeccgs.nhs.uk

Our Ref: PW/AKB/67953

27th July 2021

Lee Murray

Email: request-775520-95bee494@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Murray

FOI - 67953: Cannock Chase CCG

FOI – 67953: East Staffordshire CCG

FOI – 67953: North Staffordshire CCG

FOI - 67953: South East Staffordshire and Seisdon Peninsula CCG

FOI - 67953: Stafford and Surrounds CCG

FOI - 67953: Stoke-on-Trent CCG

Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request dated the 20th July 2021. We can confirm that the CCGs do hold the information that you have requested. Please see our responses below:

How many instances of the Microsoft Windows 7 Operating System are currently in operation across your entire network? How many devices such as kiosks, lap tops etc are still running Windows 7?

How many instances of the Microsoft Windows XP Operating System are currently in operation across your entire network? How many devices such as kiosks, lap tops etc are still running Windows XP?

No instances of the system are currently in operation or devices still running.

Who is the officer responsible for maintaining and delivering legacy applications to all your users?

The CCGs' responsibility is to ensure that no one has access to legacy applications. Therefore no one is responsible for delivering legacy application to users, likewise no one is responsible for maintaining them.

Right of Appeal

Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response please do not hesitate to contact us. If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued.

To request an internal review

You can request an internal review by contacting the CCGs' FOI team by emailing the team at StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstokeccgs.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this letter.

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the CCGs' FOI complaints procedure.

The ICO can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Paul Wints

Paul Winter

Deputy Director of Corporate Governance, Compliance & Data Protection/Data Protection Officer